
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  040563 Sale Date - 11/17/2004

The plans indicate that the detour route is 180 days and the project has a completion date of July 31, 2005. The construction 
season does not start until May 1 which only leaves 92 days for a multiple phase project. How does the State anticipate 
completing the project within these requirements. 

Question Submitted: 10/14/2004

The District has reviewed your question and respectfully disagrees.  We believe there is adequate time to complete 

the project.

1Question Number:

Is the completion date (7-31-05) listed in the proposal correct?

Thank you.  

Question Submitted: 10/20/2004

Yes the completion date is correct.

2Question Number:

They are multiple notes in the structure plans for a 2" conduit typical to be installed in the parapet. What bid item is this to be 
paid. Also, are there provisions for expansion/contraction of the conduit at the enddam?

Question Submitted: 10/22/2004 3Question Number:

The proposed completion date of July 31, 2005 appears short
due to the amount of Asphalt pavement required to begin the
project in the spring of 2005. Most asphalt plants open the 
first week of April limiting early spring work. Also, this 
project has many phases including bridge painting that we estimate would require a October 15, 2005 completion date to 
properly build the project.

Question Submitted: 10/25/2004 4Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


